

9th January 2023

Dear parent/carers,

RE: Revision Guides

As the new year starts year 11's focus now moves to the run up to their next set of PPE exams starting on the week beginning 20th February. Timetables for these exams will follow shortly.

The second and final round of PPE's will give students opportunity to improve on their previous set of exam results and gain further experience on exam technique. For teachers it will give us the opportunity to know what further work and intervention is needed ahead of the final exams.

With this in mind the academy is offering revision guides at a discounted rate that can be purchased via parent pay. The benefit of purchasing the revision guides from us is that they are recommended by your teachers for the specific exam board that your child is being studying

Prices for the individual guides can be found on parent pay. If you decide to purchase any guides from us, they will be delivered directly to students on the first lesson of that subject in the following week.

If you have any questions, please contact me at <u>james.wacker@oak-academy.co.uk</u>.

Yours sincerely

James Wacker

Assistant Vice Principal – Curriculum



